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Booz Allen Hamilton Wins Centers for Disease Control and Prevention Contract to Deliver 
Geographic Information System Science and Technology Services

MCLEAN, Va.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Booz Allen Hamilton (NYSE:BAH), a leader in management and technology consulting, 
announced today that it has been awarded a $15.8 million competitive contract to deliver professional and technical support 
services to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)/Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry 
(ATSDR). Under the terms of the five-year contract, Booz Allen will provide Geographic Information System (GIS) Science and 
Technology Services for the Geospatial Research Analysis and Services Program (GRASP). 

The GRASP program provides ongoing GIS science and technology support across CDC/ATSDR. In addition to promoting the 
use of geospatial technology to improve public health, GRASP provides leadership and expertise in geography and geospatial 
information science by applying the concepts, methods, and tools of geospatial information science to public health research 
and practice across CDC/ATSDR and among the public health community. 

Under the terms of the contract, Booz Allen will provide professional and technical support and consulting to GRASP in all 
areas of GIS science and technology including: 

1. GIS analysis, research, and geospatial statistics; 

2. GIS remote sensing imagery analysis; 

3. Cartographic design and production; 

4. GIS web/desktop/mobile application design, development, and maintenance; 

5. GIS shared service design, development, and maintenance; 

6. GIS database design, development, management, and maintenance; 

7. GPS data-gathering, training, and support;  

8. GIS systems integration; 

9. GIS training; and 

10. GIS project management. 

"With Booz Allen's technical expertise and vision in both geospatial technology and public health, we can help GRASP improve 
the future of public health and address environmental health and emergency preparedness and response issues," said Vice 
President Grant McLaughlin, Booz Allen Hamilton. "This win reinforces CDC's confidence in our capabilities to provide mission-
critical support." 

Since 2007, Booz Allen has supported GRASP in fulfilling its objectives to (1) research and analyze the geospatial trends and 
patterns relevant to diverse factors associated with environmental health, infectious and chronic disease, and emergency 
preparedness and response, (2) geospatially enable CDC/ATSDR scientists and systems with data, consulting, technology, 
and training, (3) collaborate with scientists and researchers at the CDC/ATSDR and among our public health partners to 
address diverse public health issues, (4) contribute to a vibrant geospatial community among public health professionals, and 
(5) embrace, leverage, and promote technology. 

Forward-Looking Statements  

This press release contains, or may be deemed to contain, "forward-looking statements" (as defined in the U.S. Private 
Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995). Examples of forward-looking statements include information concerning the value of 
the contract awards and Booz Allen Hamilton's future performance under the contracts. These statements give Booz Allen 
Hamilton's current expectation of future events or its future performance and do not relate directly to historical or current 



events. A number of factors could cause Booz Allen Hamilton's future actions and related results to vary from any expectations 
or goals expressed in, or implied by, the forward-looking statements included in this press release, possibly to a material 
degree. Some of these factors include, but are not limited to, the risk factors set forth in Booz Allen Hamilton's Annual Report 
on Form 10-K, filed with the Securities and Exchange Commission on May 23, 2013. All forward-looking statements included in 
this press release speak only as of the date made, and, except as required by law, Booz Allen Hamilton undertakes no 
obligation to update or revise publicly any such forward-looking statements, whether as a result of new information, future 
events, or otherwise. 

About Booz Allen Hamilton 

Booz Allen Hamilton is a leading provider of management consulting, technology, and engineering services to the U.S. 
government in defense, intelligence, and civil markets, and to major corporations, institutions, and not-for-profit organizations. 
Booz Allen is headquartered in McLean, Virginia, employs more than 23,000 people, and had revenue of $5.76 billion for the 
12 months ended March 31, 2013. BAHPR-CW  
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